
 

Canadian Mental Health Association North and West Vancouver to Receive $56,000 
Funding for Comprehensive Website Upgrade 

 
October 27, 2023 — The Canadian Mental Health Association (CMHA) North and West 
Vancouver (NWV) located on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territory of the Skwxwú7mesh 
(Squamish), Səl̓ílwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh), and xʷməθkwəy̓əm (Musqueam) Nations is pleased to announce 
that it has been selected as the recipient of a $56,000 funding opportunity from the Government of 
Canada's Community Services Recovery Fund. This grant will enable CMHA NWV to embark on a 
transformative and much-needed comprehensive upgrade of its website. 
 
The website upgrade project is set to significantly enhance the user experience, ensuring that it serves as 
an even more valuable resource for the North Shore community. CMHA NWV's website is a central hub 
for CMHA news, and information, and an essential gateway to accessing vital mental health services and 
supports. 
 
We sincerely thank the Government of Canada for supporting organizations dedicated to mental health 
and community well-being. In addition to the Government of Canada, CMHA NWV extends its heartfelt 
gratitude to the Community Foundations of Canada and the North Shore Community Foundation for their 
invaluable contributions. 
 
The Community Services Recovery Fund is a $400 million investment from the Government of Canada to 
support community service organizations, including charities, non-profits, and Indigenous governing 
bodies, as they adapt and modernize their organizations. 
 
As the long-term recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic continues, we welcome the Government of 
Canada's push for a more inclusive model of economic growth that creates opportunities for everyone in 
Canada. Now more than ever, community service organizations, including charities, non-profits, and 
Indigenous governing bodies, play a key role in addressing complex social problems faced by many 
communities across Canada. 
 

ENDS 
 
About Canadian Mental Health Association, North and West Vancouver 
CMHA North and West Vancouver is a branch of Canada’s most established mental health charity. CMHA 
helps people access resources to maintain and improve mental health. Each year in BC, CMHA serves 
more than 100,000 people. For mental health and addiction information and resources, visit 
www.northwestvancouver.cmha.bc.ca 
 
About National Funders 
The Community Services Recovery Fund is being delivered through three National Funders - Canadian 
Red Cross, Community Foundations of Canada, and United Way Centraide Canada. 
 
Contact: 
For more information, contact:  
Avneet Mann, Communications Assistant Manager 
avneet.mann@cmhanorthshore.ca 
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